
Dear Representative Pugh, 

This is to follow up with your question from yesterday about the number of BCBSVT 

members receiving treatment for opioids. Our data showed a total of 592 members 

receiving treatment in the previous 3 months. We used a more comprehensive approach 

and looked for both members receiving the identified medications as well as the count of 

members in a HUB program who were not identified through pharmacy. 
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